
 

 

 

The Presiding Officer 
States of Guernsey 
Royal Court House 
St Peter Port 
 

21st January 2021 

Dear Sir 

Election of a Non-Voting member of the Committee for Home Affairs 

The Committee for Home Affairs is permitted by the terms of its constitution to elect up to 

two non-voting members who shall not be sitting Members of the States.  

I am pleased to inform you that Mr Peter Harwood was elected as non-voting member of 

the Committee for Home Affairs on 20th January 2021.  

Prior to the election, the Committee was provided with a completed Declaration of Interest 

and Declaration of Unspent Convictions by each candidate in accordance with Rule 46(2). 

The Committee is satisfied that the appointment of these persons would not lead to a 

conflict of interest, or if there was potentially one, it could be managed. The Committee will 

be lodging the Declarations with the States Greffier.  

The Committee would be grateful if you could arrange this letter to be published as an 

appendix to a future Billet d’État in accordance with Rule 46(2).  

Yours faithfully 

 

Deputy Rob Prow 
President  
Committee for Home Affairs 

Sir Charles Frossard House 
La Charroterie  
St Peter Port 
Guernsey 
GY1 1FH 
+44 (0) 1481 717000 
homeaffairs@gov.gg  
www.gov.gg  

 


